
 

 

(Translation) 
 
MD. 231/2024 

4th November 2024 
 
Subject: The Pipeline System Connection Agreement from The Depot in Saraburi to The North 

Region of BAFS Pipeline Transportation Limited 

 To:  President  

The Stock Exchange of Thailand  
 
Bangkok Aviation Fuel Services Public Company Limited (BAFS) would like to inform 

that on 1st November 2024, its subsidiary, BAFS Pipeline Transportation Limited, signed a 
Pipeline System Connection Agreement with Thai Petroleum Pipeline Co., Ltd. This agreement 
involves the pipeline connection from their depot in Saraburi to the northern region, along 
with a land lease agreement to facilitate the project. 

Please be informed accordingly.  
 

 
  Yours sincerely, 

  Signed 
     (M.L. Nathasit Diskul) 

  President 
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